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May 27, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 
 
Re: PETITION OF FIRSTLIGHT FIBER FOR A LICENSE TO CONSTRUCT AND MAINTAIN 

TELECOMMUNICATION LINES OVER AND ACROSS LANDS OWNED BY THE STATE OF 
NEW HAMPSHIRE IN THE TOWNS OF PETERBOROUGH AND TEMPLE, NEW 
HAMPSHIRE. 

 
 
Dear Secretary Howland: 
 
Enclosed please find the Petition of FirstLight Fiber, Inc. (“FirstLight”) for a license to cross state-owned lands in 
Miller State Park in the towns of Peterborough and Temple, New Hampshire.  
Pursuant to the Commission’s notice of March 17, 2020, this filing is only being provided by email. 
 
FirstLight respectfully requests that the Commission issue an Order Nisi with respect to this crossing 
license application. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ed Robinson 
 
Ed Robinson 
OSP Engineering Manager 
FirstLight Fiber, Inc. 
 


